
Food Distribution 
by 

LIFE Christian Church
Wednesday, July 22nd @ 930am

Stevenson Middle School Parking Lot

We will be distributing free produce food items to any
Stevenson Middle School/Lincoln Elementary School

families in need.  Thank you to Aloha Harvest for being
the primary supplier for this distribution.

  
Food will be distributed in a drive by “grab and go”

manner and will be available only while supplies 
last- one per family.  Due to safety concerns, you must

have a vehicle to come and pick up the food and be
wearing a protective mask.

If you would like to be informed about any 
upcoming food distributions that we will do, 
please email us your contact info or complete 
our Connection Card from the QR code.  

lifechristianhawaii@gmail.com  /  lifechristianhawaii.org    


